
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
03/10/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that Patrol Deputies working on his S.T.O.P.P initiative 

had a successful weekend.  Sheriff Lavender is pleased to announce that four of the 

many traffic stops that his deputies conducted over the weekend resulted in illegal 

drugs being seized and taken out of the community.  

 

The seizures were all a result of the Sheriff’s Office renewed focus on putting a stop 

to illegal drug activity in Ross County called S.T.O.P.P. (Stop Trafficking or Pay the 

Price.) 

 

Sheriff Lavender would like to thank his entire patrol division for their efforts over 

the weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


